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19th April 2021 

 

 

Deputy Róisín Shortall 

Dáil Éireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

 

PQ 18025/21 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of tests for Covid-19 undertaken daily 

in each of the walk-in testing centres since they opened; the positivity rate in each centre; if the 

positive cases from the walk-in clinics are being contact traced; and if he will make a statement 

on the matter.” 

 

 

Dear Deputy Shortall, 

 

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question which has been referred by the Minister for Health to the 

Health Service Executive for direct response. 

 

The attached Appendix provides our most up to date data for the Walk-in Test Centres including the 

referrals and positivity rate for each Test Centre. All positive cases detected from these Walk-in Test 

Centres are being contact traced as normal. 

 

I trust this addresses your question.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
_______________________ 

Niamh O’Beirne 

National Lead Testing and Tracing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Appendix: Walk-in Referrals and Positivity Rate to date 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


